
  ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED ZOOM GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

May 11, 2021 

 Call to order by President Mark Cohen at 1:03 p.m.   

 Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mark Cohen 

 Reverend Andy Kadzban gave the Invocation.   

 Treasurers Report – Jeff Mohn reported that there was little activity in the month of 

April.  He stated that AU is in good financial condition and that AU has $28,000 

available. 

 Mark Cohen stated that the first physical/hybrid General Meeting will be held on July 

13th at the VFW.  Zoom will be available and it is assumed that attendees at the VFW will 

have had the full vaccine shots. 

- The joint YMCA/AU BBQ will be held at the Wyckoff YMCA on June 16th, rain date the 

17th.  Therefore there will not be a General Meeting in June.   

- As per past tradition, there will not be a General Meeting in August.   

- The Discussion Group will meet in person at the VFW, as scheduled. 

 John Caikowski, Chair of Trips & Tours, stated that there are 97 individuals signed up for 

the YMCA BBQ, thus far.  He is looking for more attendees. 

- A luncheon is being planned at Portabello’s on July 12. 

- An AU family and friends cruise to Hamilton and St. Johns, Canada is being planned for 

June of 2022. 

- John asked that members consider joining Trips & Tours. 

 George Lewis spoke about membership.  Currently AU has about 300 members and in 

the past our membership was up to 365.  George is chairing an AU Recruitment 

Committee and is planning a contest for current members to recruit new members.   

Details will be forthcoming but prizes may be;  get three new members – get a free 

ticket to the Christmas party.  Get more than three members – get two tickets to the 

Christmas party. 

 Douglas Cooper introduced Felicia Halpert and Costa Rodis of Bergen IT.  Their 

presentation “Be Happy at Home” was very informative and interesting.  It covered 

subjects for small businesses and individuals.  They spoke about Wi-Fi problems, 

Television costs, viewing options, cutting the cable and types of available equipment. 

The presentation was followed by a Q and A session. 

 The meeting was concluded at 2:15pm.    

 Respectfully submitted; 

David Voehl, Secretary 

 

 



 

 

 


